
 

 

 
 

Key Outcomes of the WA Building and Construction Consultative 
Committee (BCC Committee) meeting 

 
 

Held on 9 March 2023  
 

• The third meeting of the BCC Committee commenced with an acknowledgement of country and 
the Chair welcoming Mr Matt Swinbourn, Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industrial 
Relations; Mr Murray Thomas representing the Master Plumbers and Gasfitters Association, and 
other members and invited guests. 

• The Chair thanked all members for participating in one-on-one discussions in preceding weeks 
with Australian Venture Consultants (AVC) to further identify priority issues and areas of focus to 
be included in the BCC Committee Strategic Plan.  

• AVC led a workshop to: 

 finalise the priorities framework which sets out the specific issues for the 
BCC Committee’s focus in its first two years of operation;  

 set the objectives for each of those priority areas of focus; and 

 establish a program of work over the next 18 months in pursuit of those objectives. 

• Significant progress was made with a further meeting being held on 30 March 2023 to finalise 
discussions on priority areas that were not covered in this session. 

• The BCC Committee Strategic Plan will be available as soon as possible after the next meeting.  

 


